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Invitation to the “Clarendon Classic” Rally 2024 
 
The Sydney Antique Machinery Club extends an invitation to members of your club to display at our 
annual “Clarendon Classic” Rally on the 21st and 22nd of September 2024. The event will be held at the 
Hawkesbury Showground, Racecourse Road, Clarendon, opposite the Richmond RAAF Base. Setup is 
on Friday 20th of September 2024 from 8.00 am. 

The event will feature all kinds of antique and vintage machinery including stationary engines, 
tractors, trucks, buses, cars, motorcycles, boats, steam power,  model and unique vehicle displays. We 
are again co-hosting the “Kenworth Klassic” truck display of historic and working trucks.  

We will also be running active tractor displays, including a tractor pull sled (no competition, Display 
only), and junior tractor drivers’ activities. 

This year’s themes are “Chrysler cars, Wolesley equipment, Chevrolet trucks, vintage motorcycles and 
pre  1940 tractors.”, but of course all exhibits are most welcome.  

Exhibitors are welcome from all clubs.  

Registration and proof of liability Insurance is required to enter active working display areas .Online 
registration before the event is preferred. 

We will be  having a welcome BBQ for exhibitors on the Friday night, at a cost of $10.00 per person and a 
Saturday night dinner at a cost of $25.00 per adult, and children under sixteen $10.00, pre-booking is 
encouraged to secure your tickets. Limited tickets will be available at the registration office. Pre booking 
can be done on the Registration form which you can find on our website closer to the event. 

Free onsite camping is available for exhibitors on the Friday, Saturday, and Sunday nights, also powered 
sites are available on a first in first served basis. There will be onsite security at the rally grounds. Please 
note, the Showground is an alcohol-free area, and open fires are totally banned. Dogs are permitted on a 
leash only. 

As in previous years, we hope to have steam train rides running on the Richmond Line both days of our rally 
and Vintage double decker buses which will link our rally with Richmond Railway Station. 

There will be a variety of food and coffee vans available onsite, and something for the kids with rides and 
jumping castles etc. Tractor pulled ride trailers will run for most of the two days. 

Please visit our website: www.sydneyantiquemachineryclub.com for additional information 

Regards, 
Ray Galdes 
Secretary 
Email: secretary@sydneyantiquemachineryclub.com 
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